HINET HEHIR

fasm o ivefivadt s
ararearaton R
ww—2.7 4 ad, Yo ofle slo ey
s S T wrd) Wre, 7§ fReehi-110003

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA
MINISTRY OF SCIENCE & TECHNOLOGY
DEPARTMENT OF BIOTECHNOLOGY
Block-2, 7th Floor C.G.0. Complex
Lodi Road, New Delhi-110003

Dr. Meenakshi Munshi
Adviser
Fmail: meenakshi29G@dbt.nic.in

Tel: 011-24361035
8" June, 2020

Dear Dr. Kant,

This refers to to your email dated 18th May, 2020 regarding request for increasing the number of non-DBT
support seats in M.Sc. Biotechnology at Jaypee University of Information Technology, Solan, from 10 o 20.

We are pleased to inform you that the Department has considered your request and approved admission of
up to 20 students under non-DBT support category. The University should work out on following aspects
before taking admission of additional students under non-DBT category (without DBT support) in M.Se.
Biotechnology program:

(i) PG Faculty-Student Ratio as per UGC norms.

(i) Infrastructure (Physical and Equipment): Class Room, Laboratories space and equipment facility for
accommodating the appropriate number of students for theory classes and hands-on experiments.

(iii) Institute should also keep in mind the availability of Hostel facility in the institute i.e., number of single
hed rooms for students to follow the norms of social distancing as prescribed by Govt. in current COVID-19
Pandemic.

An early response in this regard would be highly appreciated.

With regards,
Yours sincerely,
{Meenakshi Munshi)
Dr Anil Kant
Associate Professor
Deptt of Biotechnology and Bivinformatics
Jaypee University of Information Technology
Waknaghat, Solan HP
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